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TIA TR-45 Committee Correspondence 
Please respond to: 
 
Chair, TIA TR-45 
chair_tr45@tiacomm.org 
 
17 September 2012 

 
To: Jonas Sundborg, Convener of First Technical Plenary of oneM2M 

jonas.sundborg@ERICSSON.COM  
 
Subject: cdma2000 Access Technology Requirements for M2M 
 
 
TIA TR-45 would like to make the following cdma2000 transport documents relative to M2M 
available to oneM2M as information for consideration and not for potential transfer. These TIA 
published standards and reports are available free of charge by following the instructions attached. 
 

• TSB-474, ‘M2M Study” (February 2011)  
 
• TIA-4962, “cdma2000 M2M Numbering Recommendations Systems Requirements 

Document” (March 2012)  
 

• TIA-4954, “Machine-to-Machine (M2M) Communication System Requirements 
Document” (August 2012) 

Based upon the requirements documents listed above, work is ongoing to develop and publish Stage 
2 and Stage 3 standards by end-of-year 2012 and beyond. 

During the oneM2M development of application layer specifications, we request that oneM2M take 
into consideration the cdma2000 transport requirements for M2M such that the cdma2000 access 
technologies can continue to support M2M devices and their applications.  
 
As a Formulating Group of a oneM2M Partner Type 1 we welcome reference to our complementary 
work on M2M and look forward to receipt of your workplan to attain a better understand of the work 
of oneM2M. 
 
 

Regards, 
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Jane C. Brownley 
Chair, TIA TR-45 
 
Att: TR-50 IHS Welcome Letter.docx 

cc: C.Blum, Vice President, TIA Technology & Standards, cblum@tiaonline.org  
 Technical Plenary Officers in oneM2M, oneM2M_TPOfficers@list.onem2m.org  

 
 


